
 

Dear Einstein Community: 
 
Einstein postdoctoral fellows participated in a union election process this week, held by 
the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB). We respect the rights of postdocs to decide 
whether they want to be represented by a union and felt it was critical that every postdoc 
was able to make their voice heard. 
  
We acknowledge that Einstein postdoctoral fellows have chosen to have a union represent 
them. We are committed to bargaining in good faith to reach a fair contract that works for 
the postdocs and for Einstein. 
  
Typically, the NLRB notifies the parties of the election results within (5) days. In the 
meantime, I look forward to working with the scientific community to focus our attention on 
our research and continue the important work we do. 
  
Warm Regards, 

 

Yaron Tomer, M.D. 
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean 
Albert Einstein College of Medicine 
 
Chief Academic Officer 
Montefiore Medicine 

 

 

 
 


